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I oppose this bill as it would make voting more complicated and would have outsized 

negative impacts on the most vulnerable: the elderly, disabled, parents of young 

children, hourly workers, and others who are not able to vote in person on the day of 

election. Oregon has had free and safe vote by mail elections for years now. If it ain’t 

broke don’t try to fix it!  


